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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
BADGERS AND OWLS CLASS 
 
As part of the Forest Schools sessions each week the children are offered some 
refreshments. 
 
This will include Sainsbury’s Vanilla and Raspberry Marshmallows, Sainsbury’s Pop-
corn cooked in Sainsbury’s rapeseed oil and Sainsbury’s Chocolate Digestive 
biscuits. 
 
We need you to give your permission for your child to be allowed to take part in the 
food tasting part of the session. 
 
Please click on the link below or copy and paste it into your internet browser and 
complete the survey attached to give your permission, if you do not complete the 
survey your child will NOT be able to have the refreshments. 
 
 
https://forms.gle/XhhSSYBC2JagBMTS6 
 
 
Kind regards 
 
Helen Young 
School Business Manager 
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